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29 Springdale Court, Mickleover, Derby DE3 9SW
Offers Around £399,995 Freehold



• Lovely Detached Property

• Delightful Position – Nicely Tucked Away

• Lounge and Conservatory

• Fitted Breakfast Kitchen and Dining Room

• Four Bedrooms

• En-Suite and Family Bathroom

• South Facing Rear Garden

• Driveway

• Integral Double Garage

• Sought After Cul-de-Sac Location

A four bedroom, en-suite detached property with double garage and south facing rear garden,

occupying a very sought after cul-de-sac location with easy access to Mickleover’s excellent amenities.

Situated in the LIttleover School Catchment area. 

The property enjoys a superb position within this cul-de-sac and is constructed of brick beneath a

pitched tiled roof with the front elevation having an attractive appearance revealed by double glazed

windows with leaded finish.

The gas central heated living accommodation briefly consists of on the ground floor; porch, entrance

hall with staircase leading to the first floor, cloakroom with WC, lounge with feature fireplace, good

size conservatory, dining room and fitted breakfast kitchen with an excellent range of built-in

appliances. The first floor landing leads to four bedrooms, fitted en-suite and fitted four-piece family

bathroom.

The property benefits from a south facing, enclosed rear garden. Timber shed.

A tarmac driveway leads to a double integral garage with electric doors.

Ground Floor

Porch
6'10" x 2'6" (2.09 x 0.78)

With double glazed double opening entrance doors with leaded finish and matching side double

glazed window with leaded finish, wall light, quarry tiled floor, power socket and double glazed door

with leaded finish opening into the entrance hall.

Entrance Hall
13'8" x 7'8" x 3'11" (4.18 x 2.34 x 1.20)

With radiator, coving to ceiling, staircase leading to the first floor and integral door giving access to the

double garage.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Cloakroom
6'4" x 2'10" (1.95 x 0.88)

With WC, wash basin, radiator, double glazed obscure leaded window and internal panelled door.

LoungeLounge
15'8" x 12'10" (4.78 x 3.93)

With feature fireplace incorporating electric fire and

matching raised hearth, coving to ceiling, radiator, double

glazed bow window with deep window sill and leaded finish

with fitted blind overlooking the south facing rear garden,

internal double opening panelled doors giving access to the

dining room and additional panelled door giving access to

the entrance hall.

Conservatory
14'7" x 11'1" (4.45 x 3.40)

With ceiling light/fan, double glazed windows having

internal fitted blinds, power sockets, laminated flooring,

electric heaters and double glazed French doors giving

access to the south facing rear garden.

Dining Room
13'0" x 8'7" (3.98 x 2.64)

With radiator, coving to ceiling, double glazed French doors

with leaded finish giving access to the conservatory and

internal panelled door giving access to the breakfast kitchen.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Breakfast Kitchen
17'4" x 8'4" (5.29 x 2.55)

With one and a half bowl stainless steel sink unit with mixer

tap and also incorporating an incinerator food waste

disposal unit, base units with drawer and cupboard fronts,

tiled splash-backs and wall and base fitted units with

matching quartz worktops. Built-in four ring induction hob

with stainless steel extractor hood over, built-in stainless steel

microwave, built-in stainless steel double electric fan assisted

oven, integrated AEG dishwasher, integrated Miele washing

machine, integrated large AEG fridge and integrated large

AEG freezer. Tiled flooring, radiator, spotlights to ceiling, two

double glazed windows with leaded finish and fitted blinds,

double glazed side access door with leaded finish giving

access to side pathway and the front and rear gardens,

concealed worktop lights and internal panelled door.

First Floor

Landing
With radiator, coving to ceiling, double glazed window with leaded finish and fitted blind, access to the

roof space and built-in cupboard housing the hot water cylinder and also providing storage.

Bedroom One
12'11" x 10'3" (3.94 x 3.13)

With an attractive range of fitted bedroom furniture

including wardrobes, chest of drawers and bedside

cabinets, radiator, coving to ceiling, double glazed window

with leaded finish and fitted blind with aspect to the rear and

internal panelled door.

En-Suite
4'10" x 4'8" (1.49 x 1.44)

With separate shower cubicle with electric shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings and fitted

storage cupboard beneath, low level WC, fully tiled walls, tiled flooring, fitted mirror, spotlights to

ceiling, heated towel rail/radiator, double glazed obscure leaded window and internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Two
11'3" x 10'0" (3.44 x 3.07)

With fitted wardrobe and fitted base cupboard, radiator,

double glazed window with leaded finish and fitted blind

with aspect to the rear and internal panelled door.

Bedroom Three
10'2" x 8'11" (3.11 x 2.74)10'2" x 8'11" (3.11 x 2.74)

With radiator, wall mounted fitted display cupboards, double glazed window with leaded finish and

fitted blind with aspect to the front and internal panelled door.

Bedroom Four/Study
7'9" x 7'1" (2.37 x 2.17)

With fitted desk with base cupboards, additional wall and base cupboards, worktop, radiator, double

glazed window with leaded finish and fitted blind with aspect to the front and internal panelled door.

Bathroom
7'1" x 7'0" (2.18 x 2.15)

In white with bath with chrome fittings including chrome

hand shower attachment, fitted wash basin with chrome

fittings and fitted storage cupboard beneath, low level WC,

separate corner shower cubicle with electric shower, wall

mounted fitted mirrored medicine cabinet with spotlights,

additional wall cupboard providing storage, fully tiled walls,

matching tiled flooring, spotlights to ceiling, extractor fan,

shaver point, heated towel rail/radiator, double glazed

obscure leaded window with fitted blind and aspect to the

front and internal panelled door.

Front Garden
The property is set back behind a lawned garden with a tree.

Side Access
To the side of the property is a side gate giving access to a block paved pathway and also providing

space for storing wheelie bins. The continuation of the block paved pathway leads to the south facing

rear garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Rear Garden
Being of a major asset to the sale of this particular property

is its lovely, south facing, enclosed rear garden which has

been designed for low maintenance. The rear garden is of a

generous size and enjoys a varied selection of shrubs, plants,

fruit trees and several block paved patio areas providing

pleasant sitting out and entertaining spaces. Outside power,

light and cold water tap. Timber shed.

Driveway
A driveway provides car standing spaces for two cars. (The front garden could also be turned into

extra car parking space if required.)

Double Integral Garage
17'7" x 16'8" (5.38 x 5.09)

With concrete flooring, power, lighting, integral door giving access to the property itself, rear double

glazed door giving access to the rear garden and two matching electric roll up front doors.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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